

REVIEW 2

PART 1: GRAMMAR

Identify the mistake (A, B, C or D) in each sentence and write the correct words/phrases.

1. Our friends' (A) exercises are(B) badder (C) than ours (D).
2. A: Could (A) you show (B) me where (C) the post office are (D)?
B: Sorry, I'm a newcomer here.
3. Yesterday, we met some (A) new friends. We gave them our (B) phone number and they (C) gave us them (D).
4. Look! He wears (A) the new uniform including a (B) hard hat, coveralls (C) and safety boots (D).
5. Can (A) you tell (B) me how (C) can I (D) get to the bookshop?
6. I prefer (A) to live in the country (B) because it is much safer (C) and quiet (D) than the city.
7. What are (A) you doing in (B) present? I am making (C) a birthday cake for Dan's (D) birthday party.
8. A: What is your (A) new manager look like (B)?
B: She is (C) kind and really nice to us (D).
9. There are (A) many cheap (B) things in (C) that shop, but the salt is the cheaper (D) thing.
10. Go (A) straight ahead (B) and then turns (C) left at (D) the traffic lights.

PART 2: VOCABULARY

Fill in the blank with one suitable word. The first letter has been given.

11. You can learn a lot about history by visiting a m_____.
12. Remember to wear s _____ g _____ at work to protect your hand.
13. Keangnam is one of the highest b _____ in Hanoi.
14. Her father was ill, so she went to the c _____ to buy some aspirin.
15. My bestfriend doesn't have a curly hair. She has got blond s _ _ _ _ _ one.
16. Hanoi has a p _____ of more than 10 millions.
17. I bought a Vietnamese-English dictionary at the b _____ yesterday.
18. London is a c _____ city. You can experience a lot of cultures there.
19. In our factory, workers need to wear a hard hat, a face s _____ and a safety vest.
20. Wearing u _____ from Mondays to Fridays is one of the rules in our company.

PART 3. LISTENING COMPREHENSION

Section 1: Listen to Oliver and Monica talking about people at the party and fill in the blank with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS.

The people at the party are all very (21) _____.

Mandy is wearing a (22) _____; and she lives in a (23) _____.

Fiona is Monica's (24) _____. She is rich and married.

Roz and Sam are (25) _____. They are married and live upstairs.

Section 2: Listen to Leroy and the interviewer and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS OR A NUMBER

26. How many cities did he travel last year?

27. Which city does Leroy think is the busiest?

28. What are the Japanese temples like?

29. What is Detroit most famous for?

30. What kind of food does he like?

PART 4. READING

Section 1: Read the text about Clarkson town and fill in the blank with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS OR A NUMBER

Clarkson is a large town. It has more than fifty thousand people living there. It sits next to a large river, the Clark River. Every day, people take the ferry from North Clarkson to South Clarkson to go to work.

Most people live in North Clarkson. There are many trees and the streets are very broad. When the sun shines and the children run and play in the safe streets, North Clarkson is a wonder place to live.

South Clarkson has a lot of shops and factories. People don't live there, but they come in the morning to work. There is also a big stadium where the Clarkson Tigers play. On Sundays, many people go to watch their favorite team.

At the weekend, the people from Clarkson enjoy walking along the bank of the Clark River. They also sail small boats on the water and if there is a little wind, they fly kites in the large park. Every year, Clarkson grows in size because a lot of people come to live there. The government builds more houses and the streets get busier. Maybe in the future, if the town continues to grow, it will become a city!

Clarkson is a large town with the population of over (31) _____ people. Every day, people from North Clarkson go to work in South Clarkson by (32) _____. Most
--

people live in North Clarkson. The streets are very (33) _____. South Clarkson has a lot of shops, factories and (34) _____ where the Clarkson Tigers play. At the weekend, people like walking along the bank of the Clark River. They go to park to (35) _____ if there is a little wind. Every year, Clarkson is developing and it will become a city.

Section 2: Read the text about Justin and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS

Justin Thomas is 16 years old and he is a student at Maidstone High School. He normally leaves home at 8.30. He lives quite close to the school, so he always rides his bike with some of his friends. But this week, he is getting the bus because he does not go to school at all. Every year, students aged 15-18 at all schools in England need to do work experience. They can work in offices, shops, hotels and garages for a week and can choose the place where they want to work for. This week, Justin is working in a car garage. He says that he hopes to be an automobile engineer like his father in the future, so he chooses to work in a car garage to gain experience. Although he works for only 1 week, the company still provides him its uniform including orange coveralls, safety boots and work gloves. He enjoys the experience a lot.

36. What is the name of Justin's school?
37. How does he get to school?
38. Which place does he choose to do work experience?
39. What is his father's job?
40. What does he wear when working?

PART 5. WRITING

Write a paragraph (80-100 words) compare the city life with the country life basing on the suggested questions.

1. What is the life in the city/ country like?
2. What is the weather like in the city/ country?
3. What are the people like?
4. What is the nightlife like?
5. What are the buildings like?
6. What is the public transport in the city/ country like?